
> From: Neil Goldman <ngoldus@yahoo.com> 

> Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 8:37 AM 

> To: Mayor 

> Cc: Kristiansson Katy 

> Subject: Recycling Pro 

> Mayor Hochvert: 

> 

> We are residents of Fox Meadow. We recently learned that there is a proposal to move recycling to 

curbside pickup. 

> 

> I am writing to express our opposition to the proposal.  It would be a meaningful inconvenience to us 

(and presumably many homes in town like ours, where the garbage is kept in the back). While increasing 

to weekly pickup would be modestly beneficial, it would not outweigh the detriment of switching to 

curbside. We would be supportive of an increase to weekly, without moving to curbside, even if it meant 

additional cost. 

> 

> We appreciate everyone’s work on the proposal and efforts to improve our community. However, we 

are not in support of this one as it currently stands. 

> 

> Best, 

> Neil & Katy Goldman 

> 

> 

 

 


